
TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 
2017 BUDGET HEARING MINUTES 

August 16, 2016 
 

 
The Town of Dune Acres Town Council held a hearing on the 2017 Budget on Tuesday, 
August 16, 2016 at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth opened the hearing 
at 7:05 p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, Council Member Peter Bomberger, 
Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst, and Attorney Adam Mindel, representing Dan Whitten, in 
attendance.   
 
 
OPENING OF HEARING 
 
President Hawksworth opened the hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
Clerk-Treasurer Bapst presented the proposed 2017 Budget.   
 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT AND DISCUSSION 
 
There were several comments and questions from the floor including a suggestion that the 
town pursue increasing the Cumulative Capital Development Fund tax rate since the fund’s 
rate of .0105 is under allowable statutory limits.   
 
 
 
The hearing was concluded at 7:30 p.m.       
        
 
       _______________________________________ 

     RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 
 
 
 
       _______________________________________ 

     PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member 
 
 
 
                 _______________________________________ 

     ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 
 
 
 

____________________________________ 
JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 


